
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Dennis Ferraro: 

 

I am a Keiser University Radiologic Technology graduate and an Advisory Board member.  I feel that 

Keiser University prepared me for the workforce more than adequately as I was confident with my 

knowledge and learned skills. I am currently a CT technologist and am working on my Quality Control 

certification. 

 

Keiser University has been an incredible asset to our Company. We have had the pleasure of working 

with numerous students at both our Orlando office and Maitland office. Due to their training and 

performance ability, we have hired many graduates from the Orlando Campus as Radiography 

Technologists and they have exceeded their responsibilities and moved on to be outstanding 

Mammography techs, CT techs and MRI techs.  

 

We here at Sandlake Imaging look forward to continuing our relationship for years to come with the 

Keiser University Orlando Radiologic Technology program. 

 

 

 

 

 

Loren Adrid R.T. (R) (CT) 

Sandlake Imaging  

9350 Turkey Lake Road 

Orlando, Fl. 32819 

 

 

 


